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DEADLINE REMINDER - 2016 NECTAR Cluster 4 Meeting on “Travel, migration, housing and 

labour market in a context of crisis. Lessons for the future” 

Dear colleagues, 

First of all, we would like to thank the interest received in the 2016 NECTAR Cluster 4 meeting 

on “Travel, migration, housing and labour market in a context of crisis. Lessons for the 

future” that will be held in Toledo (Spain) during 6th and 7th Octorber, 2016 (see the 

attached Call for Papers).  

The deadline for (extended) abstracts submission is 15th February, 2016. Topics of interests 

are (but not limited to):  

- Exploring intra-regional/inter-national mobility and forecasting future patterns. The influence of 

territorial, cultural and individual features 

- Contemporary mobility in the ICTs era: business travel, virtual contacts, long-distance 

commuting, etc.  

- Different frontier effects - Social mobility, urban segregation and inequalities  

- Social and economic consequences of commuting/migrating for the individual and his/her 

household and community 

- Urban and regional consequences of increasing temporary and part-time jobs  

- Changing labour markets and the city  

- Forecasting trends for territorial specialization or diversification 

- New data and methodologies for migration/mobility research 

 

Extended abstracts (of maximum of 2000 words) should pay attention to the following items:  

- What are the core ideas, theories and/or concepts of the paper?  

http://www.uclm.es/centro/eci/pdf/CALLFORPAPERCL4Toledo.pdf


- What position does the paper take with respect to the Meeting general topic?  

- What are the main theoretical and methodological contributions of the paper to the existing 

literature?  

Please include title, authors, affiliation, corresponding contacts and three keywords and send it to 

Josemaria.urena@uclm.es and Inmaculada.mohino@uclm.es  

 

Due to the relevance of the topic, our aim is to contribute with a Special Issue in a high-quality 

journal gathering the papers presented at the Conference. We have already contacted the 

Editorial Board of ‘Regional Studies’ journal regarding the possibility of the special issue with them 

(in case of acceptance, selected papers would be subject to the usual peer-review process). 

 

We hope to see you in Toledo! And please, do not hesitate to distribute this Call for Papers 

among your colleagues that may be interested on the Meeting topic. 
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